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Applicant: _________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Applicant Title: ____________________________________________________________________________  

 

News Organization: _________________________________________________________________________ 

 

News Organization Address: __________________________________________________________________ 

 

_________________________________________________________________________________________  

 

Cell Phone: (_______) _______________________  E-mail: ________________________________________ 

 

Frequency of Publications/Airing: ____________________ Circulation/Distribution: _____________________ 

 

Website: ___________________________________ Twitter handle: __________________________________ 

 

Are you covering this meeting for the above-named organization? _____ Yes _____ No   

 

If no, for what news organization are you covering this meeting: ______________________________________ 

 

Please indicate the news media directory – and the page number – where your publication, broadcast station, 

etc., is listed: 

 Directory of the Catholic Press Association (page __________) 

 Editor & Publisher Yearbook (online link_____________________________) 

 Gale Directory of Publications and Broadcast Media (page __________) 

 

 

_______________________________________________ 

Signature of Editor or Station Manager (required) 

 

 

The USCCB’s November 2020 General Assembly will be held in virtual format in light of the COVID-

19 pandemic. The general sessions will be livestreamed on www.usccb.org and releases and materials 

will be posted to www.usccb.org/meetings. No registration is necessary to view the livestream.  

 

Media wishing to participate in the press conference (also virtual format) must register using this form. 

For the 2020 General Assembly only, this registration format will replace the media badge/credentialing. 

The press conference (time is TBC; one conference is tentatively planned for Nov. 16 following the 

conclusion of first day) will be livestreamed on the USCCB’s YouTube channel and publicly viewable. 

Members of the media seeking to participate in the press conference must fill out this form in order to 

obtain entry into the video meeting to have the opportunity to ask questions. Registration is non-

transferrable, even within the same media organization. 

Please scan (PDF or photo is acceptable) completed form (with editor/manager signature) and 

submit no later than Friday, November 13, 2020 to media-relations@usccb.org. 
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